
 

 

Friday 29th November 2024 
 

          
 
The festive season is upon us and next week we will be decorating our 
classroom. In preparation for this I would like the children to create 
a tree ornament using the wood cookie they have brought home today. 
 
This can be completed in a variety of ways using a range of media 
such as paint, felt tips, collaging. Please see below for a few ideas. 
 
The children are excited to hang their ornaments on our class 
Christmas tree.  

       
 

 

Please complete and return to school by Wednesday 4th December.   

Comments and photographs can be added via ClassDojo messages. 

 

Many thanks and have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Alexander 

 


